
October	2,	2014	
	
	
	
Dear	Friends,	
	
Another	school	year	approaches	and	we	are	excited	to	have	our	children	start	
classes	at		[private	school]	once	again.		We	know	that	our	children	are	receiving	an	
excellent	education	in	a	loving	and	caring	environment.	We	are	not	just	sending	
them	off	to	school	for	a	mandatory	education,	we	know	they	are	receiving	essential	
life	and	faith	skills.	It	is	a	school	that	we	believe	in	and	trust	with	our	children.		
Normally,	parents	utilizing	public	schools	don’t’	have	to	pay	for	their	children’s	
education.	By	choosing	a	private	education,	we	also	choose	to	pay	for	tuition,	since	
private	education	is	not	free.	It	is	our	hope	that	you	will	consider	helping	our	family	
afford	this	expense.		
	
Fortunately,	this	is	not	the	typical	request	for	money.	Arizona	realizes	that	private	
education	is	costly.	To	help	families	pay	for	tuition,	Arizona	has	several	tuition	tax	
credit	laws	that	enable	Arizona	taxpayers	to	make	donations	to	certified	
organizations	like	YES	Fund	for	Kids	to	be	used	as	scholarships	for	students	
attending	private	schools.	In	return,	the	taxpayers	are	eligible	to	claim	a	dollar-for-
dollar	tax	credit	against	their	Arizona	state	income	taxes!	
	
You	can	financially	aid	a	student’s	tuition,	and	love	doing	it,	because	you’re	being	
smart	with	your	money	and	supporting	Christian	education	at	the	same	time!	
	
Please	read	the	enclosed	brochure	for	more	information	about	YES	Fund	for	Kids	
and	the	donation	process.	On	behalf	of	our	entire	family,	thank	you	for	considering	
this	wonderful	opportunity.	
	
	
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
	
The	Doe	Family	


